
Jack MandB


From: Jack MandB


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 9:49 PM


To: <neil.jacobs@noaa.gov>


Subject: Not really that helpful


Dear Mr. Jacobs, (Acting) Director,


Now that the NOAA is a political branch of the Trump administration, can you provide


new guidelines to help me interpret severe weather alerts?


Jack McLaughlin,  President


Metes & Bounds Fine Properties


P O Box 548


Sausalito CA 94966


Direct 415.300.0432


WhatsApp (+01) 
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